
Dear Families,
As we approach the end of the half term it has been great to see how well all the children have returned and 

adapted to their new classes, routines and systems in place. We have had lots of fantastic events taking place 

for our families and children across the half term with football tournaments, a variety of after school clubs, 

attendance and phonics parent assembly,  (click on the link for the information shared), Brewhouse visit and 

of course our wonderful Harvest Festival at the Elim Church!

It is now a time of coughs and colds and keeping up the routines of hand-washing will help to minimise the 

spread of these viruses.  Also, as we approach the Winter months it is important that the children are dressed 

appropriately with winter coats, hats and gloves.

Could I also make you aware that the school car park is not an area for children to use their scooters or bikes 

as we have cars, vans and lorries coming and going throughout the day, before and after school.  Please can 

you ensure their safety by keeping them on the paths and pavements outside on their way to and from school.  

We now have a new social media link on X (formerly known as twitter).  Please follow us for the latest news, 

photographs and updates on what is happening at Christ Church using this link: @CCPBurton or click on the 

X at the bottom of our school website.

Kind regards,

Mr L Archer

Headteacher

OCTOBER 

NEWSLETTER

https://x.com/CCPBurton


Safeguarding

Top Tips- Click here



Well-being @ Christ Church 

Chloe, from the MHST, delivered a whole school assembly last week for World mental 

health day. This year’s focus was the impact of technology. 



School values

Next parent workshop –

Is your child struggling to sleep?

Would you welcome some support and guidance?

This half term we have been focusing on the value of being mindful. Children being seen to be mindful could receive a 

values leaf in our values assembly every Monday.

Next half term, 

we will be 

focusing on 

being 

aspirational.



On October 3rd, a team of boys in Y3/4 took part in a football 

tournament at Robert Sutton. The boys tried really hard - drawing one 

and losing two of the games they played.

Kacper EH4 "It was an enjoyable tournament. I was goalkeeper - I 

found it quite difficult but I tried my best."

On October 14th, a team of girls in Y5/6 took part in a football 

tournament at Robert Sutton. The girls were wearing their new red 

Premier League kit. The girls worked really hard, playing five games 

without a break. The girls won one, drew two and lost two of the games 

they played.

Yusra in J5, "I was proud to be captain of our team. It was a hard 

tournament but we played better as the tournament went on."

Life at Christ Church



Harvest Festival

Food bank donations

Brewhouse visit

Life at Christ Church

Our KS1 children put on a fantastic harvest performance on Friday 

18th October at the Elim Church with the help of ‘Pastor Chris’.  We 

celebrated with some harvest songs as well as some facts and 

information about Harvest around the World. There were some super 

confident speakers, fabulous singing and wonderful support from our 

families!

Arabella - I loved singing and signing to my Mum and Nanny.

Dominik- It was nice to go to Church to sing our songs.

Minahil- I liked all the lights in Church, it felt special for everyone.

Thank you to all of our families who donated food and toiletries for 

our local food bank. Our school council helped them to load it ready 

for the Van.

On Monday 21st October our Y1&2 children were invited to the 

Brewhouse to watch a fun-packed audience participation show.  

The children really enjoyed it and found out some interesting 

Science facts and information.

Maja S- I liked the show, it was funny.

Tayyab- I learned some science, you need things to be the same to 

balance.

Amara-Mei - I liked the little bird that hatched out of the egg.



Half term: Monday 28th October- Friday 1st November

Inset Day (school closed):Friday 25th October

Term ends: Friday 20th December

Calendar Dates



office@christchurch-burton.staffs.sch.uk

01283 247400 
www.christchurch-burton.staffs.sch.uk

@CCPBurton

THANKS

http://www.christchurch-burton.staffs.sch.uk/
https://x.com/CCPBurton

